Alfred University President Zupan touts APEX program in Rochester Business Journal
3/21/19

The Rochester Business Journal recently published a guest opinion piece by Mark Zupan, Alfred University president,
in which Zupan talks about the University’s APEX (Applied Experiential) Learning Progam.

APEX, initiated prior to the 2018-19 academic year, provides grant awards up to $1,000 for juniors and seniors in

support of to support such experiences as co-ops, internships, research projects, study abroad, and service learning
opportunities. By 2021, students will be able to apply for APEX grants up to $2,000.

Read Zupan’s guest opinion piece on APEX here, Page 34.
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